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Peggy Lake 
is pictured 
presenting the 
Perdue School 
scholarship to 
Taryn May

Perdue School

Michelle  Squires 
(McLurg High 
School) presented 
Mitch Harris with 
the Landis Branch 
scholarship

McLurg High School 

Ian Hawkins 
presented 
scholarships to:  
Gillian Massie  &

Biggar Central School 2000

Madison 
Sopzcak (shown 
accepting the 
Valedictorian 
Award)

  Scholarships Landis Branch Lunch & Learn and Legacy...

In a special addition to the event, Becky Huber made presentations 
of donations totalling  $170,000 on behalf of Landis Credit Union 
Ltd. The money was set aside by the outgoing board of directors as a 
Legacy Fund. Donations went to: Landis Community Complex $85,000, 
Landis & District Community Initiative $28,000, Landis Community 
Skating Rink $28,000, Landis Wheatland Regional Library $5,666.67, 
Village of Landis (for the Cemetery and Park) $16,666.67, Landis and 
District Museum $4,666.66, Wilkie Ambulance Services $1,000 , Biggar 
Ambulance Services $1,000. (not all recipients were present for photos)

Landis & District 
Community Initiative,  

 Kent Ferguson

Landis Community 
Complex,  

Glenn Harris

Landis Community 
Skating Rink,  

Kevin Schwebius

Biggar Ambulance, 
Doug Beeson 

Landis Wheatland 
Regional Library,  

Denise Pek

Landis & District Museum, 
Sharon Clay &  

Lois Leinenweber

On April 10th we invited our Landis Branch members 
to a “Lunch and Learn”.  Members were introduced 
to Ian Hawkins (inset photo), the Business 
Development Manager of the Landis Branch and 
the Wealth Management team. Attendees learned 
about the wide range of new products and services 
available at the branch. 

NOTICE OF SERVICE 
DISRUPTION

- ONLINE BANKING -
(all branches & mobile app) 

 Online banking will be 
unavailable  

Friday, August 16th at 5 pm  
until Sunday, August 18th  

at midnight



  Kids Corner

Spring Community Cleanup 
We held our 11th Annual Biggar 
Spring Community Cleanup on 
May 7th. The day started out 
cool and cloudy, but soon enough 
the sun came out. Students from 
Saint Gabriel and BCS2000 schools 
along with local volunteers and 

businesses pitched in to cleanup.

On May 14th  the students and staff 
of Perdue School, Perdue Day Care, 
Community Volunteers, The Store, 
and The Village of Perdue, came 

together on 
a beautiful 
morning 
and pitched 
in to clean 
up in Perdue. 

Thank you to Chuck Strate for donating the BBQ & 
coolers.

Thanks also to our credit 
union staff and directors 
who BBQ’d the hotdogs 
and served them up. 

We were pleased to sponsor Ol’ McDale’s 
Friendly Farm at Biggar’s Town and Country 
Fair Days.

Congratulations to 
Alexandra Johnson 
(Perdue MSR)
Catherwood 4-H 
Beef and Sheep, for 
winning the speech 
contest at the 
district level.

Telemiracle winner!  Everly 
Fyson (Perdue) won a 
T-shirt, teddy and cap in 
the Helping Hands draw in 
March.

We would like to give a special 
thank you to the Town of Biggar for 
their assistance again this year.

Our credit union staff and 
directors, along with the 
staff of Biggar & Landis 
Insurance Services not 
only helped clean up, they 
cooked over 600 hotdogs!

  Staff News
Meet our summer students:

Carla Genis is 
studying Linguistics 
at the University of 
Saskatchewan. She will 
be entering her 2nd year 
of studies this fall.

Connor Newton is a 
student at Edwards 
School of Business. He 
will be going into his 
3rd year of Finance in 
September. 

Congratulations 
to Pamela Eaton 

on obtaining 
her Personal 

Financial Planners 
designation,  PFP.

On June 8th we helped unveil 
a new sign celebrating Anita 
Silvernagle, Sr. Women's World 
Champion (2018 & 2019) Curler!!  
Anita was born and raised in 
Biggar and is the manager 
of Biggar & Landis Insurance 
Services. We are proud to have 
her as a staff member and co-
worker. 

“Ready, Set, Succeed!” is our financial literacy 
program for grade 12 students in Biggar and 
Perdue. Sessions were held in both branches 

Biggar

Perdue

in May and were 
very popular with 
the Grads!


